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May 27, 2016 
 
Central Utah Telephone, Inc. 
Attn.: Kira M. Slawson, Esq. 
Blackburn & Stoll, LC 
257 East 200 South, Ste. 800 
Salt Lake City, UT 84111-2142 
 
Re: Docket No. 16-040-T01, In the Matter of Central Utah Telephone, Inc.'s Proposed Tariff 
Revisions 
  
Dear Ms. Slawson, 
  
 The Commission has reviewed the proposed tariff sheet revisions filed May 25, 2016 in 
Docket No. 16-040-T01 entitled above.  
 
 The Division of Public Utilities reviewed the proposed tariff sheet revisions and, on May 
27, 2016, recommended that the Commission approve the tariff sheets as filed.  
 
 The Commission approves the proposed tariff sheet revisions as filed with an effective 
date of June 1, 2016. 
 
 Please note that the revised rates, which conform to the Commission's Affordable Base 
Rate, are permitted to be inclusive of mandatory extended area service fees, state subscriber line 
fees, and state universal service charges, as applicable. If you intend the revised rates to be 
inclusive, you are directed to submit a compliance filing in this docket to itemize the fees and 
charges that sum to the Affordable Base Rate. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
Commission Secretary 
DW#277005 


